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May 8, 2013

VIA E-FILING AND OVERNIGHT MAIL

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities
Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DE 12-097 Investigation into Purchase of Receivables, Customer Referral and
Electronic Interface Issues — Response to RESA Motion

Dear Ms. Howland:

North American Power and Gas, LLC (“NAPG”) hereby responds to the Motion to
Close Docket Without Prejudice filed by Retail Energy Supply Association (“RESA” and
“RESA Motion”). NAPG has not played a central role in supporting the market changes
originally recommended by RESA that led the Public Utilities Commission to open the
instant investigation. As such, NAPG has no cause to oppose, and supports, the RESA
request to close the docket without prejudice pending additional developments.

NAPG notes that the procedural schedule deferred until hearing NAPG’s
opportunity to respond to PSNH pre-filed testimony, including Mr. Hall’s testimony that
an NAPG representative inaccurately claimed in a marketing call that PSNH energy
prices would increase in July. (A recent Manchester Union Leader article reiterated Mr.
Hall’s claim.) NAPG had intended to advise the Commission and parties that the call
transcript contradicts Mr. Hall’s assertions. NAPG stands ready to substantiate its
rebuttal in any appropriate forum.

Please contact the undersigned if there are any questions.

Ve uly yours,

Ro ert J. Munnelly, Jr.

cc: Service List (by mail and email)
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